
Welcome Back 

August 2019 
Hello families, 

 
Hope you had a great summer!  We’re excited to meet your child, and start the 
new 2019-2020 school year together.  To insure your child is prepared for 
second grade, we ask that you provide the following items: 

 
Each student: 

● Backpack 
● 12 count colored pencils 
● Small pencil sharpener ​with enclosure 
● 2 large erasers 
● Pencil pouch (Dimensions: 2.125 inches H x 5.625 inches W) 
● Plastic two-pocket folder (​preferably clear or transparent color-for homework​) 
● Two plastic two-pocket folder folders (​preferably 1 green and 1 yellow) 
● 1 single subject spiral notebook 

 
For class (donations): 

● 1 package of white construction paper (letter 8x11) 
● 2 dozen box of #2 pencils sharpened 
●  kleenex tissue 
●  baby wipes 

 
We encourage you to label everything that your child owns.  

 
We would love your help in the classroom preparing for the start of school. If you 
are able to help, please contact your child’s teacher through email or school 
message.  

 
We look forward to seeing you and are thrilled to get to know your child this school year.  
Thank you so much! 

 
Sincerely, 
The Second Grade Team 
 

 


